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Unified Planning Work Program (UPWP)_Fiscal Year (FY)_2022/23 - FY 2023/24: Request for
Input from Municipalities and Transportation Operating Agencies

SUMMARY EXPLANATION/BACKGROUND:

The Broward MPO’s UPWP (also known as the Business Plan and Budget) describes the
transportation planning activities and studies to be performed by MPO staff, its consultants, and
partner agencies (when applicable). Federal regulations require the development of a UPWP in
metropolitan areas as part of the transportation planning process. The regulations require MPOs to
work in cooperation with the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), transportation operating
agencies and local partners to develop the Program.

The FY 2022/23 - FY 2023/24 UPWP covers two years starting on July 1, 2022 and ending on June
30, 2024. Development of the FY 2022/23 - FY 2023/24 UPWP begins by requesting input regarding
activities, subjects, and/or studies that should be considered in the upcoming two-year UPWP.
Partner agencies anticipating the use of Federal funds to conduct major planning studies should
include these study efforts in the MPO’s UPWP. Please see the Attachment for more information on
this request.

The current UPWP is available online at http://browardmpo.org/index.php/about-the-
mpo/budgets-upwp to provide guidance on the types of transportation planning projects included in
the UPWP. Please send your requests to Khyra Everette (contact information in the Attachment) by
February 11, 2022. A Draft FY 2022/23 - FY 2023/24 UPWP will be available in late February 2022.

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION/PREPARER:

If you have any questions about this item, please contact Carl Ema at (954) 876-0052 or
emac@browardmpo.org.

Attachments
UPWP Call for Ideas Flyer
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